ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Library Department to report to the Homelessness and Poverty Committee on the
possibility of Library staff doing the intake into the Coordinated Entry System for homeless
individuals. The report should include pros and cons as well as related labor considerations.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2016-17 Budget on May 19, 2016)



